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Comments: I strongly implore the NPS to reconsider this proposal. Prohibiting the placement of bolts and fixed

anchors will take away so much good that the outdoors brings to people. I believe so strongly in climbing and the

power it has, and taking away our ability to safely climb will lead to chaotic, unpredictable, and dangerous results

on the community. I understand that these visuals items can take away from the perceived beauty of the parks

and their areas, but I also feel like what's the point of these areas if the public isn't allowed to properly enjoy

them? There must be some kind of compromise that can be made to allow climbers to continue to climb while

also preserving the beauty of the rock for everyone in the park. Please please please reconsider this bill it would

mean the world to me and im sure thousands of other climbers out there.


